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Rogue River Greenway Foundation announces the 2021 Ride the Rogue will be 
September 18, 2021 

Rogue River, Oregon February 2021– The Rogue River Greenway Foundation, a guiding force behind 

the building of the Greenway recreational corridor project has announced that their 2021 Ride the Rogue 

fundraiser will be held on Saturday, September 18, 2021.  

THREE different rides will be available for participants to choose from; 62 mile, 40 mile, and 20 mile routes 

will be followed by a great post-ride party with food, craft beer and music at Palmerton Park in Rogue River. 

Pre-registration for the ride opens February 5, 2021 at Eventbrite https://ridetherogue2021.eventbrite.com 

Monies raised from the ride help with the completion of the Rogue River Recreational Corridor and Greenway, 

a multi-use project that will connect Grants Pass to Ashland, Oregon. The completed path will showcase our 

beautiful lands along the Rogue River for all of us to enjoy. 

COVID Challenges 

2020 was a challenging year for everyone, but together we pulled off a successful ride.  Cyclists and volunteers 

made it happen and now we know we can do it again.  Registration is open, with only a few changes to start the 

year.  Our hope is that we will not have to limit entrees as we did in 2020 but if required to we will. 

Updates: 
As we have new information for the Ride and for the Greenway Expansion, we will share it!  If you do not plan 

to ride, or are attending with a family member, please consider volunteering in some capacity. Email or call 

our Event Coordinator! 

Event Coordinator 

More details about the 2021 Ride the Rogue will be forthcoming as planning moves along. 

Contact: Lesley Orr, 458-229-6285 
orrlesley53@gmail.com 

http://www.roguerivergreenway.org/

